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     I hope all of our OLES families 
enjoyed a much deserved spring break.  
Now, we can focus on our next big goal, 
the end of the year and summer fun!   
     I would just like to take this 
opportunity to thank all of you who have 
been working on the PTA next big event, 
Tricky Tray. Without the hard work of 
our volunteers, we would not be able to 
host such a successful event.  We hope 
to see all of our families out on 29th for 
the event. 
          Cynthia Fillio 
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Tricky Tray is coming, APRIL 29th at 
6pm!  For all of our families who have 
never been, Tricky Tray is a Chinese 
auction format where donations from 
community businesses are raffled off to 
raise funds for the PTA.  Below is a list 
of our generous donors currently.  

	ASP	Adventure	Sports	Park	
Junior	Girl	Scout	Troup	922	
		SU	220,	Colonial	Coast		
		Sheri	Alova,	Leader	and	OLES	Rep.							
		GSCC.ORG	

Crazy	Good	Donuts	
Primo	Pizza	
Either	Ore	Jewelers	
Olympia	Sports	
Top	Golf	
Wonder	Works	
Target	
Americas	Best	eyeglasses	
Mathasium	
Game	Stop	
IHOP	
Hair	Cuttery	
Longhorn	Steakhouse	

		
	
	
	
	

Lucky	Oyster	
Highway	55	burgers	
Firehouse	Subs	
ChicChos	
Rachel	Nails	
One	Hot	Tan	
Whiskey	Kitchen	
Ocean	Breeze	
Adele	Diamonds	
Tidal	Wheel	Spin	Aerobics	
LuLa	Roe	with	Jen	&	Beth	 		
Reilly	Jeanna	Photography	
Savor	the	Olive	–	Hilltop	
Ring.com	
Rodan	&	Fields	with	Gina	Byrne	
Initals	Inc.	with	Ashley	Ann	
	



 

     Each year, the National Education Association recognizes the 
first full week in May as National Teacher Appreciation Week.  At 
OLES, we celebrate ALL of our staff during this week.  The PTA is 
planning some super exciting surprises for our staff for 2016.  We 
encourage all of our families to get involved in the celebration.  
Some families will choose to send in daily specials for their 
teachers…which they LOVE!  For other families, this may not be a 
possibility due to time or financial constraints.  Regardless of the 
situation, if you would like to show your appreciation for the staff, 
consider getting involved in some of the PTA sponsored events by 
contacting Robin Spencer at raspencer78@gmail.com. 

     Look for more information to be coming home in your student’s 
weekly communication folder later this month! 

OLES STAFF APPRECIATION 2016 



 WHAT DID YOUR PTA DO LAST 
MONTH?!?!? 

Hosted 

Pastries with 

Parents 

Funded in-class, 

Virginia Aquarium 

assemblies for each 

of the 26 classes at 

OLES.   

Donated $300 to 

off set the cost 

to families for 

Running Club 

Shirts. 



 
 


